
What a great start we’ve had on our 
journey in becoming a Rights Respecting 
School!  In July we were awarded with 
Bronze—Rights Committed after 
submitting an action plan detailing how we 
will promote the United Nations 
Convention on the Rights of the Child 
across the school. 

Following our launch day, we had a group 
of fantastic volunteers who wanted to be 
advocates for children’s rights at 
Springfield, our Rights Ambassadors.  
We will meet regularly as the children 
are the driving force behind this journey. 

Mrs Cook—Assistant Headteacher 

Our Rights Ambassadors 
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Hear about everything we have been doing straight from our Rights 
Ambassadors… 

 

So far, we have introduced the children’s rights. In everyone’s classroom 
there is a class charter and this shows the most important rights to each 
class. Most of the classrooms have chosen the same articles that are 
important to them. As we really enjoyed the launch day, we were really 
interested in becoming ambassadors and promoting children’s rights. 

Our Next Steps… 

Our next step is to film an assembly to introduce ourselves so if anyone 
has any questions about our rights they know who to go to. 

We are making posters to display around the school to inform children 
about individual articles .  

We are going to create a whole school charter out of each class charter.   

Milly, Jamie, Brooklyn, Devraj and Ada 



Some of our Class Charters 

 

Useful Links:  

You can visit the UNICEF website for a summary of the convention of 
Children’s Rights: www.unicef.org.uk/what-we-do/un-convention-child-
rights 

For more information about Rights Respecting Schools visit:  

www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools 

Watch this space for our website to be updated with Articles of the 
Month. 


